
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Prep Seniors and families, 
 
Given the fluidity of the situation surrounding the spread of COVID-19, a number of nursing 
homes, assisted living facilities, and after-school programs have contacted Prep to announce that 
they are closed to outside volunteers.  
 
Effective immediately: 
 

• Fairfield Prep is suspending all senior community service until further notice  
• Seniors are strongly encouraged not to continue visiting their service sites regardless of 

whether or not the location is still accepting volunteers.  
• Theology teachers will accept 4 visits and 8 hours as the quarter 3 service requirement  

 
 
While service is a key aspect of the Prep mission, our primary obligation is to ensure the safety 
and health of our students.  
 
Thank you for your trust, understanding, and flexibility as we navigate this difficult time.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Woodworth 
Director of Christian Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


